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June 20, 2006 
 
 
Office of Engineering and Technology  
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046-1609 
 
Re: Nokia Inc 
Regarding: QMNRM-120_ATCB003492 
Date of Original Email: 05/26/2006 
 
Subject: FCC Equipment Authorization System 
 
FCC ID: QMNRM-120 
 
Dear Mr. Ward, 
 
Following is our response to your correspondence dated May 26, 2006: 
 

1. The powers are mentioned on page 30 of the HAC report. 
2. User Guide has been updated and the customer is advised to, “Warning: For hearing aid 

compatibility, you must turn off the Bluetooth radio.” 
3. User Guide has been updated and the T-coil information has been removed, will be uploaded. 
4. User Guide has been updated and the M-rating value is included in the HAC section, will be 

uploaded. 
5. Errors were found in the Theory of Operation, will be uploaded. 

If you need further information please email me. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ronald L. Chernus 
Product Certification Officer, CDMA 
Nokia Inc. 
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